MCCAMMON MINISTRY MAIL

Baby Andy due Oct 2024

Andrew Michael McCammon is due in late October. Thus
far, Amber has been blessed with a smooth pregnancy;
p|eose pray that will continue. Boby boy is growing
steodi|y with no oomp|iootions thus far. We are incredib|y
thankful to the Lord, the author of life, for b|essing us with
this little one. Please pray that Amber and boby would
stay heo|thy throughout the pregnancy, for sotety in the
birth, and that we would be doused with wisdom as we
step into parenthood. Pray that Ben would be able to
ettective|y nurture and support Amber and boby Andrew.

AVIATION
MISSIONARIES

We are currently serving with
Proclaim Aviation Ministries at Moody
Bible Institute’s Missionary Aviation
School in Spokane, WA. Ben is an
aircraft mechanic and Amber is a
flight instructor, and we are blessed
to be a part of training future
missionary pilots while we prepare
for our own overseas ministry.
Missionary aviators traverse some of
the world's most forbidding terrain to
bring bible translators, pastors,
medical aid, supplies, and
sustenance —all with the love of
Christ—beyond where the roads end.
We are part of this effort sustaining
ministry at the ends of the earth.

CONNECT.

7105 E Fairview Ave

Spokane, WA 99212

Tel. 208-315-5662
mccammonministry@protonmail.com

PARTNER.

P.0. Box 356
Worthington, MN 56187
507-376-9480

proclaimaviation.org
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Amber's student
after his solo!

cutting the shirt
tail is an aviation
tradition
symbalizing the
student's lessening
dependance on the
instructor

Amber's
student
navigating a
cross-country
flight.

Ben attaches
a seat rail
using rivets
aftera
landing gear
repair.

Ben prepares
to install an
alternator on
a Cessna 206.

Class of 2025
with their shirt
tails after all
completing
their solo
flights!

This exciting news comes in the midst of a truckload of change that is

headed our way! As a refresher, our commitment to Moody/Proclaim
ends at the end of this June and we are in the process of transitioning to
Africa Inland Mission (AIM). The end goal is that we will serve in Nairobi,
Kenya as a missionary mechanic couple, where we will support church
planting. With that transition comes many moving pieces that require
major prayer:

Our AIM application has been submitted and accepted for the next
steps of the hiring process. Praise the Lord!

The next step of the process is an interview with the AIM
representatives next week! Pray that this interview goes well.

Concluding a positive interview, we will attend the AIM Engage week
in mid-July. This is essentially AIM's onboarding week for new
missionaries. After this, we will be full-fledged AIM missionaries.

We are planning on moving to Georgia to be closer to AIM H) and
Amber’s family for the birth of our son.

For the next 6-8 months after July, we will be doing various
trainings with AIM and ministry support raising.

Amber will be stepping out of aviation for a long season to focus on
the incredible blessing of being a mom. This is a decision that we
have considered, prayed about, and consulted many spiritual
mentors over the past year.



